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Mr. Kevin P Sherman is 

currently an Orthopaedic 

Consultant and Associate 

Postgraduate Dean in East 

Yorkshire, England.  After 

graduating from the Universities 

of Cambridge and Oxford in 

1975, he has dedicated his 

orthopaedic career not only to 

surgical expertise, but also as an 

educator, both in UK and 

internationally. 

 

He is keenly involved in teaching.  He was as member of the Undergraduate 

Curriculum Committee for the new Hull/York Medical School from 2001 to 2002 and 

Co-Chair and then Chair of the Musculoskeletal Curriculum Group from 2004 to 

2006.  Having spent five years as Chair of the Internal Quality Assurance 

Sub-committee (IQA) of the ICBSE (Intercollegiate Committee for Basic Surgical 

Examinations), currently in third year of tenure as Chair of ICBSE, Mr. Sherman is 

deeply involved in the development of, and quality assurance of, the MRCS 

examination both in the UK and internationally.  He had been the Royal College of 

Surgeons Regional Specialty Advisor (Deanery Programme Director) and Chair of 

the Regional Specialty Training Committee of orthopaedic training for Yorkshire, UK 

from 2001 to 2006.  He is also an MRCS examiner since 1999 and was an 

Intercollegiate Board examiner for the FRCS (Tr & Orth) from 1998 to 2006, being on 

the written paper committee from 2003 to 2006.   

 

Appointed Charnley Orthopaedic Tutor at the Royal College of Surgeons of England 

in 2003, Mr. Sherman had remained as Orthopaedic Tutor at the College until 2011, 

during which time he represented the Royal Colleges on the British Orthopaedic 

Association Education Committee.  During this time as Orthopaedic Tutor he has 

developed a number of new surgical training courses, both at the RCSEng and in 

collaboration with the Edinburgh and Glasgow Colleges.  He was also involved in 

the development of courses in a number of cities around the UK, including London, 

 



Cambridge, Warwick and York and was on the organizing committee of the British 

Orthopaedic Association Instructional Course from 2009 to 2012. 

 

Among his many accomplishments and contributions, Mr. Sherman would certainly 

be acknowledged for his engagement to the HKCOS, for which every year since 2004 

he has been on the faculty as an overseas tutor on the Joint Specialty Fellowship 

Examination Preparatory Course for 10 consecutive years.  For the last four years he 

is also on the Orthopaedic Basic Science and Anatomy course at LKS Faculty of 

Medicine, The University of Hong Kong, contributing a number of lectures and 

handouts for the course.  Needless to say, his passion in teaching has attracted both 

the local as well as overseas surgeons to join his tutorials in Hong Kong.  Despite 

his busy schedule, he has been making a tremendous effort in bringing up our local 

orthopaedic trainees. 

 

 

 

 

  

 


